Mr. He Xi Meets with Mr. Zhao Lei, CPC Secretary of Tongzhou
District, Beijing
Recently, Mr. He Xi, Chief Engineer (New Energy) of SPIC and Chairman of CPID,
met with Mr. Zhao Lei, CPC Secretary of Tongzhou District and his delegation at the

headquarters in Beijing. Mr. Gao Ping, Executive Director and President of CPID,
attended the meeting.
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Mr. He welcomed Mr. Zhao and his delegation, and introduced CPID’s development
characteristics and future strategic layout. Mr. He said that Tongzhou District, as a sub-
center of the capital, had an important strategic position and superior business
environment, which were favorable for the development of new energy industry, and
CPID would further deepen its strategic cooperation with Tongzhou District, accelerate
its industrial layout in the district, promote the relocation of its enterprises to the district,
support the construction of Beijing's urban sub-center in all aspects and areas, and help
promote the coordinated development of Beijing, Tianjin and Hebei.

Mr. Zhao introduced the investment policy and development planning of Beijing's
urban sub-center, and said that CPID and its affiliated companies with strength in energy,
technology and finance were highly welcome to move into Tongzhou District, and
Tongzhou would provide quality services and create a favorable environment for CPID,
boosting the enterprises' development and sharing of the fruits of urban development.

Mr. Niu Guiyu, Deputy Director of CPID, Ms. Yang Xi, President Assistant of CPID
and Manager of Human Resources Department of CPID, Mr. Wang Dongrong,
President Assistant of CPID and Manager of Strategy Department of CPID, Mr. Meng



Jingwei, Deputy CPC Secretary and Mayor of Tongzhou District, and leaders of
relevant departments of Tongzhou District, attended the meeting.
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